FOP 315
Family Winter Picnic

In the spirit of member & member’s family first, Lodge 315 board members are
planning a Family Winter Picnic. Similar to ‘Breakfast with Santa’, the ‘Picnic’ will
be held indoors at The Pier (banquet facility) in Brewerton, NY. The initial target
date for this event was going to be held in the month of March, but there were
scheduling complications for March so this year’s event will be held on Sunday,
April 28 from noon to 4:00 pm.

Activities for this day will consist of two professional costumed performers ...
Cinderella (for our little princesses) and Spider Man (for our super hero fans) from
Royal Promise Productions. These entertainers will interact with the children and
have photo opportunities with the children in their favorite princess dress or
super hero costume (12:30-2p). There will also be face painting, bounce house
and games, as well as goodie-bags-to-go.

The menu will be traditional picnic flare of chargrilled hamburgers and hot dogs,
along with chicken tenders, pizza, salt potatoes, mac & cheese, fruit, and desert.

Adults (11 & up) $16. Children (6 — 10) $7. No charge for children under Syrs of
age.

Please notify Thom Robb at trobb812@gmail.com

This is a RESERVATION-ONLY event. So....let’s go on a picnic!



